
From: fran mcdermott
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: FW: rezone and Subdivide
Date: Friday, August 28, 2020 11:01:43 AM

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

From: fran mcdermott
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 10:59 AM
To: degrandpred@ci.mis
Subject: rezone and Subdivide
 
 

Greetings:   We live on Filly Lane and back up to the area Heron’ landing.  The
weeds there are a problem…there is a lot of what I call Bull Thistle which is not
rated noxious but has blanketed our neighborhood with seeds…so many that
some residents thought it is cotton.  There has been a purple haze of plants
 leading me to believe that is spotted knapweed.  ( I do not want to fight may
way through the thistles to find out.   At the very least these weeds should be
knocked down.  My other concern is the irrigation ditch runs behind our
property…will that be moved when development happens.
 
I and a number of neighbors have complained to the weed control authorities
about the weeds.  We received a lame answer that he did not know how to
reach the owners of the property.  I plan to share that with the county
commissioners.  Please respond if there will be any future help in controlling
the weeds. 
 
Sincerely,
Frances and John McDermott
5381 Filly Lane
406 656 9230
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 
 

mailto:DeGrandpreD@ci.missoula.mt.us
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:mcdermottfj502011@hotmail.com
mailto:degrandpred@ci.mis
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

